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November 19, 2020 
 
 
Dear Pearl River School Community, 

This afternoon, the Governor and LoHud have reported that additional areas in Rockland County, including Pearl River, have 
been designated as a yellow zone for COVID-19. At this time, we have not received any official notification of which portion 
of Pearl River or whether any of our schools fall within this yellow zone. As soon as we know, we will share this information 
with our school community.  

Sincerely, 

 
 

 

Dr. Marco Pochintesta 
Superintendent of Schools 
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